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MODIFICATION P00018 

 

1.  This modification is being issued to address MIPR actions under this contract for Anham’s 
Indian Incentive Program reimbursement payments in accordance with the Indian Incentive 
Program.  All IIP MIPR’s will be accomplished via a DD1155 form; and will indicate a Call 
Number assignment using a “9000” series designation. 
 

2. The payment office for IIP DD1155’s ONLY will be: 
 

DFAS 
ATTN:  INVP DAFS 
8899 East 56th Street 
Indianapolis  IN  46249-1510 
 

3. All other terms and conditions regarding this contract remain unchanged. 
 
 

 
 


